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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our learning this term, we will be having an Elmer Day celebration on 
Friday 28th June. We would be grateful if you could send in an item of delicious 
food for the celebration, such as biscuits, sausage rolls, fruit etc, which the children 
will be able to share with their friends. Please no popcorn or crisps as we still have 
lots left from the Ugly Bug Ball. 
 
We also ask that children come dressed in colour. The children can wear lots of 
different colours or it can be as simple as a coloured t-shirt. Please remember it is a 
PE day, so clothing and footwear still need to be suitable for PE. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Hedgehog Team 
 
 


